

CHEROKEE NATION

P.O. Box 948 • Tahlequah, Okla. 74465 • (918) 456-0671

Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief

John Ketcher Deputy Chief

March 04, 1993

Sharon Janes Route 1, Box 96 Colcord, OK 74338

Dear Ms. Jones:

Thank you for your recent letter in behalf of your son, Henry requesting assistance from the Cherokee Nation for his participation in the Sooner Stampede.

The Cherokee Nation participates in many programs that benefit tribal members but we are limited by the availability of funds and we have exhausted our allocation for this year.

Again, thank you and best wishes.

for Mahl

Sincerely,

Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief

WPM/AC:bb